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Chapter 1875

George is very strange, what’s up with him? !

I didn’t know him before, and I didn’t even meet him once, but he came for him, which
really made George very strange.

“Senior, please make it clear.”

“There is nothing express or not. The poor Dao has always been willing to die for fellow
Daoists, and those who do not want to die from the poor Dao seek you, but only for
profit.” After speaking, he stood up and gently touched his hands. He issued a yellow
talisman and said calmly: “There are some things, since you can’t change its results,
then face it bravely.”

“Senior, I don’t quite understand what you mean.” George asked in confusion.

“In the future, you will naturally understand that there is a predestined relationship
between you and me. I will give you this yellow talisman.” After speaking, he handed the
yellow talisman to George.

After receiving the yellow symbol, George looked a little dumbfounded, not too big,
about one finger wide, several times smaller than the ordinary yellow symbol, and there
was a single yellow symbol on it, without a ligature.

What is this yellow symbol? Judging from George’s perception, the yellow symbol needs
to be written with cinnabar and then consecrated to take effect.

This veteran gave it, let alone consecration, and there is no perfunctory cinnabar, which
can not help people feel that this is a fake charm.

In addition, the veteran Taoist leader has always been with God and God, if he wants to
show this to others, it is entirely reasonable for others to say that he is a fake Taoist
priest.

But George couldn’t do this, because the old Taoist did say exactly what he was worried
about, and he even saw something he hadn’t seen.

Therefore, he should have the right way.

It’s impossible to send a fake charm to play with yourself in the big evening, he is not so
boring! ?



Seeing George’s doubts, Zhen Float smiled helplessly: “Young man, this rune is called
an eye hunting rune. It opens the sky and sees the essence. Don’t be full of doubt with
your ignorant eyes.”

“Open the sky?” George was taken aback.

“The world is perplexed. The mortal fetus can’t see clearly with the naked eye, and the
immortal standing Buddha may not be able to see clearly. Humans, no matter what level
or stage they are at, always have a long heart. Natural people can be ruthless and have
eyes long. , I also look at it as I please, and there will be deviations naturally, but Fu will
not, it is just a tool, it just presents the most true facts to you.”

“Take it, when you need it, it can naturally help you. Of course, don’t take this talisman
to do nasty deeds, such as looking at people’s bodies or something, although I am a
sloppy person in the old manner, but You don’t want to defeat Lao Tzu’s reputation.”
After the real floater finished speaking, he staggered to his feet, picked up George’s jug,
and walked out slowly.

George held this yellow talisman inexplicably, and was completely stunned for a while,
the whole person was in the mist.

What is this?

Suddenly, when the real floater pulled up the curtain, he stabilized his figure, but did not
turn his head, smiled, and said: “George, it’s getting late, rest early, otherwise, tomorrow,
I’m afraid you won’t have that. Kung fu against so many people.”

After speaking, he laughed and walked out.

George wanted to chase it out, his eyes were full of alert and incredible.

He actually knew his name! !

On the way, George never mentioned his name to anyone except the people he knew,
especially after encountering this old way.

But how does this old way know his name?

Could it be that the people on your side betrayed yourself?

But it’s impossible to think about it. If people on their side expose themselves, it will
undoubtedly increase their own risks. No one will be stupid to this point.

Therefore, the person who supports the family, at least now, will not betray themselves,
is it Chutian?

Although this kid is wild and unruly, George doesn’t think he is a broken mouth. He
shouldn’t use such filthy methods to betray him. Moreover, it is not good for him.



Could it be that the bastard drank too much tonight, and the person was floating, so he
accidentally said it? !

But it’s not right. If he wants to say it, George will not be able to stay here alone. Those
who know his identity have already rushed up to grab his Pangu axe.

But if it wasn’t what the people around him said, how did this old Taoist know?

Moreover, what did he give to himself for this yellow symbol?

It’s a bit strange that I don’t know each other but specifically find myself to send
something.

The strangest thing is, what does he mean by saying that he will face many people
tomorrow? !

Taking a deep breath, George was really thinking about it. This long, seemingly silly,
and the gods are there, but it seems to always be able to speak surprisingly, quite a way
of doing things.

George shook his head helplessly, sat back on the bed depressed, holding the strange
yellow symbol, and kept thinking of his sentence: Rest early, tomorrow, you have to deal
with so many people.

Chapter 1876

Without sleep all night, the words of True Float were like gutting George, making George
want to break his head all night.

Who is the real floater? !

What do these words mean?

Early the next morning, the Temporary Alliance had already sounded the horn,
assembled the troops, and set off toward the destination.

Chu Tian passed through the wine bureau last night, and had already been extremely
fiercely fighting with the captains of a few temporary teams. He walked at the forefront
full of spring breeze, talking and laughing with the group of people.

How could Fu Mei miss this opportunity to throw her head away? Following Chu Tian,
  he looked like the deputy captain of the treasure unit.

George followed at the end of the crowd. He had always liked to keep a low profile. He
himself did not want to show the limelight at this time, and he didn’t bother to be with
those people.



Xiao Tao was also beside Chu Tian,   and she looked back for George in the crowd
from time to time along the way, but because she was so far away, she couldn’t see
where George was.

At noon, the troops finally climbed into a high mountain near the beam of light and
looked high.

The topography of this place is extremely complicated. The beam of light is located
among the rolling mountains, and it is located on a basin surrounded by four peaks. At
present, the mountain where George and others are located is the only highest among
the four mountains.

Although there is a deep abyss behind, it is also the best place to observe the beam of
light, so it is almost a must for those who come to hunt for treasure.

Only when you get closer, you can feel the majestic momentum of the beam of light. The
entire beam of light is like a giant sword, standing horizontally. Within a few hundred
meters, there are flying sand and rocks, and Wanye spins crazy with the beam of light.

“Foreign treasures, other treasures, my God, in the past hundred years, I have never
seen such a powerful vision. Under this beam of light, there must be a treasure of
heaven.”

Someone can’t help sighing, even if there is still some distance from the beam of light,
everyone present can feel the terrifying energy that the beam of light entrains in the
destruction of the world.

And almost at this time, in other directions, several mighty teams also caught up at this
time.

Such a huge heavenly treasure is naturally coveted by many people in the world. Many
people, like the little league where George is located, have set foot.

Everyone met and greeted each other without telling each other, but as people of
righteousness, their hearts were dirty, but the apparent skill was still sufficient.

Although everyone hates the existence of each other, because every one more person
means that they will lose a little opportunity, and they can’t wait for the other to die
quickly, but on the face, they are respectful and welcome with smiles.

“Come here, this one is Dao Ma.”

“This is the head of the Xujing Palace, Mr. Zhu.”

“This is our Chu Tian,   Mr. Chu.”

Everyone introduced their leader to each other, and then saluted each other. George hid
in the crowd, but his eyes were staring at the beam of light under the mountain.



At this time, George, who was close to him, discovered indifferently that these beams of
light seemed to be really problematic.

Although the beam of light is red, the red in the center is clearly a kind of red, only
because the beam of light rotates by itself and the surrounding leaves are driven by
thousands of leaves, it is not easy to find it.

At this time, the real floater said in front: “Everyone, since everyone is here to hunt for
treasure, I have a suggestion, I don’t know if I can?”

Seeing everyone in a daze, the real floater said: “This time, everyone knows the strange
treasure dropped from the sky, and it shocked all directions. Therefore, the people of the
world will come. Originally, this treasure came to the world, and the lucky ones got it.
There is nothing wrong with one person, but if it falls into the hands of the magic way, it
will be a huge loss for the righteous side of me.”

“The real floater said this is reasonable. On the way, I did see some sneaky shadows
passing by. Obviously, the people of the demons were also surprised by this strange
treasure and sent a man and a horse. Come snatch it.”

“Hmph, the scum of the Devil Dao have always been like flies, wherever there is a fishy
smell, it is just disgusting.”

“Although the demons are disgusted, the most shameful thing is that these people are
insulting and mean, and there are not a few wicked people. If these people are allowed
to get a strange treasure, will my world be peaceful in the future?”

The word “True Floater” was quickly recognized by many people.

As a righteous person, you naturally want to put these names on your lips, not only to
express one’s position, but also to gain fame, why not do it. At the same time, this can
take the opportunity to eradicate dissidents and increase the chances of winning
treasures.

“You guys are right, so I suggest that for all of our righteous ways, no matter which
minor league is, we first form a larger alliance. After all, it is a kind of fate that we can
meet here. Make sure that the treasure falls on our heads, and after we eliminate other
threats, we will fight internally. What do you think?” Zhen Float had a sneer at the corner
of his mouth and suggested.

George frowned when he heard it, this true floater, he is really ganging up everywhere
he goes, he is really a dead fellow, immortal and impoverished.

The captains of a group of units looked at each other at this time. Right now, this
seemed to be the best way.

“Okay! Expelling demons and defending the way is part of my generation. Treasures
can be put away first, but life obligations must be fulfilled.”



“I agree.”

“Killing those damned demons first is to do something we should do for the righteous
way in the world.”

A group of people pretend to ward off evil spirits, but they have their own calculations in
their hearts. It is natural for anyone to work together to know some goals. However, the
so-called “gentle gentleman” must be famous.

“However, we deal with so many, so many people, who will take the lead?” Someone
asked strangely.

At this time, the entourage next to a certain team leader suddenly said: “If you want to
talk about this leader, naturally it is not Mr. Zhu from the Xujing Palace next to me.”

Hearing this, the man named Mr. Zhu suddenly became happy with his face, couldn’t
help but smiled and shook his head, and waved his hand pretendingly.

“Huh, what does the Xujing Palace do? According to me, it should be the elder Chen
who was attracted by the sky fire by my side.” Someone immediately retorted.

Mr. Zhu’s face suddenly became uncomfortable, but Elder Chen next to that person
gave a fake smile at this time: “Don’t dare to be, don’t dare to be.”

“Grass, what is Elder Chen? According to me, this Mr. Chu Tianchu was the last
qualified person. On that day, he broke the magical pen of the Smiling Demon. Are all of
you qualified to compare with him?”

“Damn, Chu Tian is considered a hairy man, our giant sword king, Mr. Zhang, is the real
dragon and phoenix.”

The group of people was noisy and couldn’t talk, but at this moment, suddenly heard a
sneer.

“It’s not that I am targeting anyone, but that everyone present is rubbish. The so-called
leader, besides us, who is eligible?”

Everyone looked back, and another team came, including a stunning woman who
looked like a fairy and a fantasy.

Chapter 1877

When a group of people saw this woman, they were completely stunned by her beauty.
Many men lost their souls on the spot, stupidly stunned in place, and the anti-Buddha
time was frozen.



Many women who traveled with me were ashamed when they saw her. They are also
women, but why can she be so beautiful? !

When George saw her, he couldn’t help but feel tight, but unlike others, George’s heart
was beating, not because she was beautiful, but because she was Qin Shuang.

And the speaker was Ye Gucheng beside Qin Shuang.

At this moment, he smiled, prided himself on being personable, his eyes were full of
confident disdain, followed the crowd, and slowly walked over.

When they arrived, everyone was awake from Qin Shuang’s beauty. Thinking of Ye
Gucheng’s words, they suddenly angered and said, “What are you? You dare to speak
wild words here?”

“It’s easy to say that Ye Gucheng is a disciple of the Xia Wuzong Temple.” Ye Gucheng
smiled confidently.

Hearing this, some people reflected: “You are the Justice League that bravely fought
against the demons in Dew City a few days ago and rescued the four hundred girls?”

Ye Gucheng smiled: “Exactly. The man next to me is the spiritual master of our alliance
and the leader of our alliance.”

“It turned out to be Master Xian Ling, disrespectful and disrespectful.”

When a group of people heard of Master Xianling, their anger suddenly disappeared,
and they all saluted respectfully.

Chu Tian arched his body at this moment, and asked Fumei beside him inexplicably,
“Who is this spiritual master? How come everyone seems scared to hear her name.”

“Xian Ling Shane Tai is the head of Donghua Immortal Sect. His cultivation has reached
the realm of punishing evil, and he is a real master in the world of eight directions.” Fu
Mei said.

Hearing the realm of Zhu Xie, Chu Tian suddenly closed his mouth.

Although Zhu Xie and Kongtong are only one level different, it is actually the difference
between heaven and earth. The higher the level, the more often it is only a small stage,
and the higher the lead, because the higher level is too difficult to practice, even It can
be said that every insignificant stage requires countless materials and accumulation of
practice, and the cost can even be used to train several Kongtong realm people, not to
mention this kind of existence that directly crosses a realm.

The killing of the evil spirits in the Kongtong Realm is almost a matter of minutes.



Kongtong realm can already be a city lord in the world of eight directions, and belongs to
a good master. Obviously, Jie Xie realm is a master of masters.

Seeing everyone shut up, Ye Gucheng smiled coldly at this moment: “Now, do you still
think what I said is wrong? If there is no objection, then the leader, the spiritual master
Tai did it.”

Everyone looked at each other, who would dare to oppose.

“Hehe, Master Xianling Tai himself is a role model of our generation. A few days ago,
she went deep into the devil’s lair and broke through the enemy, rescued four hundred
girls. It is fair and reasonable. It is our blessing to have such a person as our leader.
what.”

“Yes, the spiritual master is too virtuous and respected. She is our leader, which is really
what everyone expects.”

A group of people changed the wind direction by the way and complimented the teacher
too. Although everyone wants to be the leader, because this temporary leader is only
temporary, but he can make corresponding arrangements during the battle to greatly
increase his chances of getting treasures.

But in the face of such a master, he was dissatisfied in his heart and had to be
convinced.

“Although the leader has been selected, this alliance cannot be established yet.” Real
Floater said.

Ye Gucheng heard the sound and suddenly said angrily: “What? Do you still have too
much opinion on the spiritualist?”

True Floater shook his head and smiled: “The so-called alliance must have one mind.
Therefore, if the alliance is to be successful, this condition must be met. Now, there is a
method, but you can try it.”

“How to try?” Ye Gucheng said coldly.

“Sacrifice to the heavens.” Real floater smiled mysteriously, then looked at the crowd
behind him: “Kill a demon!”

As soon as this remark came out, everyone looked at each other even more. Seeing the
real floater’s eyes, it was obvious what was looking for in the crowd? Could it be that this
has been mixed in by people from the magic way?

“George, aren’t you coming out yet?”

Suddenly, the real floater looked at George who was at the back of the crowd like a
torch, and shocking words came out of his mouth.



Everyone looked back in panic. At this time, George suddenly became the focus of the
audience from A, B, C and D in the crowd!

“George?”

“What? That person is George?”

A group of people were terrified, especially those beside George, who jumped away
from him in a thunderous manner, looking at him with surprise and alertness.

George would be completely stunned.

The unprepared show flashed his waist.

He originally thought that the real floater had used the old tricks of ganging and ganging
before, so he naturally didn’t care about it, but who the hell would have thought that he
suddenly turned his words and exploded thunder on himself.

Therefore, even the careful George did not expect things to happen suddenly.

And everyone in the audience stared at him sternly.

What’s the nimble situation? !

Chapter 1878

“I…” George was really stunned.

Seeing George again, Ye Gucheng was as if he had seen his father’s enemy, his eyes
were blood red, and he wished to tear George on the spot. After coming all the time, he
hadn’t seen everyone, just the cold and godless Qin Shuang. When she arrived at
George, her heart couldn’t help but a heartbeat, but soon, she was extremely lost.

“Everyone, although he is George, but he is not the George who holds the Pangu axe.
He is just a trash traitor to my Nothingness.” Ye Gucheng shouted coldly.

“That’s right, in Lushui City a few days ago, when we rescued the girl, this guy was
killing the girl in the devil’s cave. He and the Smiley Demon and others were all
accomplices.” Lu Yunfeng also said coldly at this time.

“If you don’t believe me, I can also testify. Among the arrested girls, I entered
undercover. On that day, George was planning to do something against me. Fortunately,
our personnel arrived in time. Otherwise, the consequences would be fine. Imagine.”
Gentle also stood up and pointed at George.



One person said that it might be false, but everyone said vowedly that even if it was
false, it was true. In particular, the spiritual master nodded slightly, and everyone did not
believe it.

“This George, isn’t that George?” Someone heard the voice from Wu Wuzong, suddenly
wondering.

“Yeah, is it such a coincidence? Both have the same name?”

“It’s very simple. This guy must have used the name of the son-in-law of the family,
pretending to be a prestige by others’ reputation. What a coincidence!”

“It turns out to be some scammers.”

As soon as a group of people heard these words, even though there was no such idea
of   killing people and selling goods in their eyes, they were also staring at George,
but they changed their way.

And George’s treasure squad, also dumbfounded at this time.

“I thought this kid was a hidden master, damn it, I didn’t expect to be a man in the magic
way. Thinking about it now, fighting with the smiley demon, tiger idiot and others that
day is more like acting in a scene, the purpose is naturally I want to mix with us in this
way.”

“Damn, let me just say, how can a top-notch but unknown master suddenly pop up in
this Octagonal world for no apparent reason, but for a long time, he was acting in a fox
den. Show it to us bunnies.”

Seeing George being attacked by the crowd, Xiao Tao was anxious. After hesitating for
a long time, she was about to speak, but was stopped by Chu Tian. He looked at
George angrily: “George, I was wrong. You, I didn’t expect you to be such rubbish. It’s
no wonder that at the Hongmen Banquet that night, you were able to retreat. I suspected
you at the time, and asked you, but you avoided answering, and asked us to leave Dew
City as soon as possible. “

“Thinking about it now, it must be that your mess has been exposed and you are eager
to escape. I really believed you wrong.” Chu Tian shouted angrily.

After speaking, Chu Tian looked at the people around him and said coldly, “Everyone,
although I was walking with that kid, I was also deceived by that kid.”

In addition, George was unexpected, but what was expected is that Fumei at this time
also suddenly stood up: “That’s right, we were also on the road with him, but we didn’t
expect to hit him. Tricky trick. We have nothing to do with him.”



When George heard this, he couldn’t help but smile inwardly. It’s fine for others to say.
Chu Tian’s misunderstanding is within George’s understanding, but as Fumei who helps
his family, it is impossible not to know the truth of George. Identity.

But now she didn’t hesitate to throw George away, obviously because of the tens of
thousands of people at the scene, she was afraid that she would be implicated.

Such a woman, George is really disgusting to the extreme.

When it’s okay, I’m just three thousand brothers. When it’s okay, it’s a waste, devil,
interesting, and really interesting.

“Since everyone knows that George is a demon, our alliance must be established, kill a
demon to sacrifice to the sky, first prove that you are concentric.” The real floater looked
at George with a chuckle at this time. Coldly suggested.

“That’s right, kill this demon to sacrifice to heaven.”

“No matter if he is really George and fake George, he really kills and wins treasures, and
the fake one is considered to be the real George to get rid of a major evil, everyone, let’s
go together.”

“Today, I am going to avenge the girls who got caught!”

Fuck!

George, who had a good temper, couldn’t help but cursed the real floater at this time.
This damn old thing went around such a big circle, and in the end, it turned out to be to
pit himself!

Hell, he has no grudges or grudges against him. What is he going to do when he comes
out like this? !

Facing the menacing crowd, George retreated suddenly, all the energy in his body was
immediately condensed in his hands, coldly looking at the crowd who could not see the
head.

Behind him is a cliff of ten thousand feet, there is no way to retreat!

“Don’t forget, the tournament.”

Just when George was about to fight hard, the real floater at this time suddenly came up
with a sentence that made George curse in his heart.


	His True Colors Novel Chapter 1875 – 1878
	Chapter 1875
	Chapter 1876
	Chapter 1877
	Chapter 1878


